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Abstract 

The use of the incorrect spelling of Sarah Lora’s name “Sara” versus the correct spelling 

“Sarah” appeared three times throughout the article. Changes have been made to replace 

“Sara” with “Sarah” in three instances. The original article can be found via the DOI 

https://doi.org/10.5195/taxreview.2024.232 

  

Erratum 

Page 165: “Sara” was changed to “Sarah” in the second paragraph, first sentence, and in the 

third paragraph, first sentence. 

 

Page 166: “Sara” was changed to “Sarah” in footnote 79.  

  

Full Text Original Article  

https://doi.org/10.5195/taxreview.2024.232 
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